
ALAS Network begins a new chapter under 

the leadership of Carmen Hein de Campos.
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The ALAS Network is proud to announce the 

election of Professor Carmen Hein de Campos as 

its new General Coordinator for the 2025–2027 

term. Her election marks a historic moment for 

the Network, as she becomes the first Brazilian, 

feminist, and non-Spanish-speaking coordinator, 

strengthening ALAS Network’s regional reach 

and inclusive identity.
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Hein de Campos is a visiting professor in the Law 

Graduate Program at the Universidade Federal de 

Pelotas (UFPel). She has an outstanding career in 

feminist criminology, human rights, gender-based 

violence, and public policy. She has worked with 

UN Women and the Brazilian Presidency and 

served as a key advisor to Brazil’s National 

Congress on women’s protection laws. 

Within ALAS Network, she has co-edited the book 

Criminologías feministas, contributed to 

conferences and editorial initiatives, and currently 

serves on the editorial board of Revista IGAL.
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This leadership transition reaffirms the ALAS 

Network’s commitment to democratic, 

transparent, and diverse governance. Hein de 

Campos’s leadership plan focuses on 

strengthening regional alliances, consolidating 

institutional processes, and amplifying the 

impact of collaborative research in law, gender, 

and justice.
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“We want to build a Network that is 

both a space of care and of critical 

intervention—a Network grounded in 

collective intelligence and the power 

of our shared commitments to 

transform the law in Latin America,” 

said Hein de Campos.
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